Dear Valued Sweeping Customer,

The North American Power Sweeping Association is proud to announce that
Clean Sweep, Inc. has been awarded the designation of Certified Sweeping
Company.

About NAPSA, we are a non-profit organization committed to distributing pertinent
sweeping industry information and valuable resources to our members. We are
here to provide the street and parking area sweeping industry with an association
that will make a difference.

To become a CSC, Clean Sweep, Inc. had to undergo an application process that
qualified them under strict guidelines including: safety, experience, continuing
education, vehicle maintenance, driver training and adherence to NAPSA’s code of
ethics.

The NAPSA Code of Ethics requires Clean Sweep, Inc. to take an oath to be
dedicated to the highest standards of professionalism, integrity and competence
while recognizing their responsibility to their customers, employees, and the public.

To learn more about the Certified Sweeping Company designations you can visit
our website at www.NAPSAOnline.com. From here you can download an
application to see what the requirements are for Certified Sweeping Companies
and to view the NAPSA Code of Ethics that Clean Sweep, Inc. has pledged to
uphold. You may also call our office for assistance and questions regarding
Certification.
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Amy Allen
Administrative Director
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